
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED 2020-2021 BUDGET 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on May 11, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom the Board of Trustees 
of Jackson College will hold a public hearing to consider the district’s proposed 2020-
2021 budget.  This meeting can be joined via the following link:  
https://zoom.us/j/98264676203 
 
The Board may not adopt its proposed 2020-2021 budget until after the public hearing. 
A copy of the proposed 2020-2021 budget including the proposed property tax millage 
rate is available for public inspection electronically and can be obtained by reaching out 
to Sara Perkin at sperkin@jccmi.edu.   
 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget 
will be a subject of this hearing.  
 
This notice is given by order of the Board of Trustees. 
 
      Sheila A. Patterson, Secretary 
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